

Reading Test

1. Missing!

My name is Janice Brown and I've worked at the Manor Hotel in London for six months. The hotel is in Chelsea and it's near the River Thames. Sandra was here when I started work here, but Pavel only started two weeks ago, a few days before the robbery. We all knew where the hotel safe was. It was in the office and it's where the hotel guests leave valuable things like money or jewellery. It has a big lock and the hotel manager Mr Granger keeps the key at the reception desk. He knows the number to open the safe but nobody else does.

Last night, I was working at the reception desk from 5.00 p.m. to midnight. Two guests called Mr and Mrs Huntley checked into the hotel at about 6.00 p.m. They wanted to put some money and some jewellery into the hotel safe. I took the jewellery and the money, and gave it to Mr Granger in the office. Pavel was working in the hotel bar opposite reception at the time. He was serving a drink to a man at the bar. The man was reading a newspaper and he was wearing a grey suit. Sandra was cleaning the floor in the hotel reception. Mr Granger finished work that evening at 7.00 p.m. but I didn't see him leave. Anyway, Mrs Huntley came down to reception at about 7.30 p.m. and asked for her jewellery case. She and her husband were going out for dinner and she wanted to wear her diamond necklace. I called Miss Fisher the deputy manager but she didn't answer the phone. When I went into the office, the safe was open and the money and the jewels weren't there.

Choose the correct answer.

1. How long has Janice worked at the Manor Hotel?
 - A. ☐ Six months
 - B. ☐ Two weeks
 - C. ☐ Six weeks
2. Who knew where the hotel safe was?
 - A. ☐ Mr Granger
 - B. ☐ Pavel
 - C. ☐ Everyone
3. Where does Mr Granger keep the key to the safe?
 - A. ☐ In his pocket
 - B. ☐ At the reception desk
 - C. ☐ In the office
4. What time did Janice start work yesterday?
 - A. ☐ 7.00 p.m.
 - B. ☐ 6.00 p.m.
 - C. ☐ 5.00 p.m.
5. What did Mr and Mrs Huntley put in the safe?
 - A. ☐ Jewellery and money
 - B. ☐ Passports and money

- C. ☐ Money and clothes
6. What was Pavel doing when Mr and Mrs Huntley checked in?
- A. ☐ He was working in the office
- B. ☐ He was serving a drink to a customer
- C. ☐ He was cleaning the floor
7. Why did Mrs Huntley want to take her jewellery out of the hotel safe?
- A. ☐ She wanted to show it to Mr Huntley
- B. ☐ She wanted to wear it because she was going out for dinner
- C. ☐ She wanted to look at it
8. Why didn't Janice ask Mr Granger to open the safe?
- A. ☐ Mr Granger didn't have the key
- B. ☐ Miss Fisher always kept the key
- C. ☐ Mr Granger went home at 7 p.m. and he wasn't there

2.

Earth from above

Welcome to the Space Flight Simulator, where the latest computer technology will allow you to travel in a virtual Lunar Space Shuttle. Today, we are making a virtual short trip to the Moon and back. Before we take off, please listen carefully to the safety announcement.

Please sit in your seats and put on the safety belts ready for take-off. No smoking is allowed inside the ship. Space flight is dangerous, so please do not stand or move about during the flight. Our robot flight attendants will bring you snacks and drinks during the flight. In an emergency, please remain in your seats. The robot flight attendants will tell you what to do.

Our flight today will take 30 minutes and we will make one orbit of the Moon before returning to Earth. From your window, you will see the exact place where Neil Armstrong landed on the Moon in 1969. As we fly over the Moon's surface, we will fly past the Mir Space Station. We will land here for a short period of time, while we collect a new robot flight attendant. Please don't get out of your seats or leave the ship during this time.

On our return journey, you will have a perfect view of the Earth. It is a beautiful sight and one you will never forget. Your captain will describe the sights and tell you interesting space facts throughout your journey. If you want to ask any questions please ask one of the robot flight attendants who will be happy to help you.

Complete the sentences. Choose from these words. There are some words that you do not need.

computer - satellite - sights - Station - 1969 - virtual - robot - Earth - orbit - small

1. The passengers are travelling in a _____ Lunar Space Shuttle.

2. The Space Flight Simulator uses _____ technology.
3. They will make one _____ of the Moon.
4. Neil Armstrong landed on the Moon in _____ .
5. They will fly past the Mir Space _____ .
6. The view of _____ is a beautiful sight.
7. Your captain will describe the amazing _____.
8. The _____ flight attendants will be happy to help the passengers.

Listening Test

1.

Choose the correct answer.

1. David wants to _____ with Mary.
A. ☐ do judo
B. ☐ play tennis
C. ☐ go swimming
2. Mary is _____ with Jan on Wednesday afternoon.
A. ☐ going shopping
B. ☐ going swimming
C. ☐ going to the cinema
3. David is going to see his grandparents on Wednesday _____.
A. ☐ afternoon
B. ☐ morning
C. ☐ evening
4. David will be back in time for _____ on Wednesday.
A. ☐ dinner
B. ☐ tea
C. ☐ lunch
5. Mary is meeting Tom on Thursday at _____.
A. ☐ six o'clock
B. ☐ quarter past six
C. ☐ half past six
6. David has got _____ on Thursday.

- A. ☐ an art class
 - B. ☐ a guitar lesson
 - C. ☐ football practice
7. Mary is _____ with her friend Frances on Thursday.
- A. ☐ going to the cinema
 - B. ☐ having lunch
 - C. ☐ playing computer games
8. They decide to meet at _____ .
- A. ☐ 10.30 at the sports centre
 - B. ☐ 3.00 at the tennis courts
 - C. ☐ 12.30 at the park

2. Choose the correct answer.

1. What was the speaker doing last night?
- A. ☐ Listening to music
 - B. ☐ Cooking a meal
 - C. ☐ Watching TV
2. What programme was on television?
- A. ☐ A romantic comedy
 - B. ☐ A detective series
 - C. ☐ A quiz show
3. Where was the man walking?
- A. ☐ In the park
 - B. ☐ Along the street
 - C. ☐ By the river
4. What were the children doing?
- A. ☐ Playing with a dog
 - B. ☐ Cycling around the lake
 - C. ☐ Jogging
5. What was the programme like at the beginning?
- A. ☐ Exciting
 - B. ☐ Funny
 - C. ☐ Boring
6. Who found a body in the lake?
- A. ☐ The children
 - B. ☐ A man
 - C. ☐ A dog
7. Where did the girl find a body?

- A. ☐ In the lake
- B. ☐ In the bushes
- C. ☐ Under a car

8. What did the dog do?

- A. ☐ It chased the police
- B. ☐ It found the murderer
- C. ☐ It ran into the lake